
                                                                                                                                                                                       
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Aberford CE Primary 

Message from the Office 

 

Mary Poppins 

This year’s production will be held in the 

Village Hall on Tuesday 9th July. There will be 

2 performances. The first on will be at 

1.15pm and the 2nd will start at 6pm.  Tickets 

will go on sale on w/c 17th June 

 

7th June 2024 

 

Message from Mrs Crossley 
Sports Day 

Thank you all for your support and 

encouragement at our annual Sports 

Day this afternoon. We are very excited 

to announce the winners as 

Hazelwood 

Our children were a credit to the school, 

trying their best and encouraging 

others.  

A big thank you to Laura and Michaela 

from Castleford Tigers Foundation for 

organising it for us and also to our PTA 

for doing refreshments. 

 

Multiplication Test Check 

On Wednesday our Year 4 children 

completed their Multiplication Test 

Check in school and blew our socks off 

with confidence and perseverance. Even 

for a very confident mathematician, the 

test is very challenging as the children 

only get 6 seconds for each question 

before it disappears from their screens. 

This did not phase the children at all and 

they kept calm and collected 

throughout. The results will be 

published on portal on the 24th June and 

will be included on the end of year 

reports.   

 

Dates this half term: 
12th -14th June – Class 4 residential 

13th June – Class2 Skipping competition 

21st June – PTA non-uniform day 

28th June – Summa Gala 

3rd July – Transition day 

9th July – KS2 production – 1.15pm and 6pm 

19th July – 9am leaver’s assembly 

19th July – School closes for summer 

2nd September – Staff Training day 

3rd September – School opens for autumn term 
 

 

 

Lunchtime Award 

Haniya Bella 

Jack L Evie  
 

 

 

Weekly Newsletter 

Attendance this week 

Whole School 95.2% 

Class 1 88.1% 

Class 2 95.9% 

Class 3 98.5% 

Class 4 95.5% 

 

 

 
  

Housepoints 

 This 
week 

Running 
total 

Becca 151 54 

Lotherton 147 84 

Parlington 122 66 

Hazlewood 143 67 

 

Christian Values Award 

 
C1 Logan Super handwriting 

C1 Fearne Great maths work  

C2 Nellie Being helpful all week 

C2 Kaitlyn Fantastic writing 

C3 Sophia Super questions 

C3 Stan Imaginative writing 

C4 Oliver H Growing in confidence 

C4 James DN Fantastic work 

 

Aberford Literature Festival 

You will have seen the banners 

around Aberford advertising the 

first Aberford Literature Festival 

which has been organised by the 

Aberford Authors group and is 

due to take place on Sunday 23rd 

June at the village hall (2pm-

4pm) and then at the Arabian 

Horse (6pm-8pm). 

As part of this, our Aberford 

Junior Author work will be 

showcased with awards given 

out during the evening session. 

There will also be two guest 

authors in the village hall as well 

as refreshments and book 

signings. 

All Junior Authors have received 

a separate letter about this 

event but in addition to this, you 

can all get involved too and have 

an opportunity to vote for your 

favourite author and favourite 

book. Voting forms are now in 

the school office, as well as a 

voting box to pop your vote in. 

 


